Irish
IP Pharmacy

Un|on

https://ipu.ie/fcommunication/medication-sick-day-leaflet/

Medication Sick Day Leaflet

The IPU hosted a webinar last June 2022 in collaboration with the National Renal Office on the
topic “Medication Sick Day Guidance Patient Information Leaflet (PIL)” and published an article
in the IPU review July edition entitled Supporting self-care for kidney patients that included
this resource. The recording of the webinar presented by National Renal Pharmacist Dawn Davin
is available here.

If a patient has presented at your pharmacy with this leaflet and you would like to provide
feedback on its use, please do so by completing a quick survey provided by the NRO (National
Renal Office) available here or alternatively you can submit your feedback directly via email to

dawn.davin@hse.ie
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